
March 7, 2019 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E._Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

Re: Docket Number EL 19-007 

Dear Commission Members: 

~ou 

RECEIVED 
MAR 1 1 2019 

' • I 

We are writing in regards to the upcoming docket hearing in reference to Engie's Triple H Wind Project 
and would like to extend our support of the project. 

First and foremost, we believe in renewable energy and the opportunity for this project to supply 
affordable electrical power to areas in need. The positive economic impact this project will have upon 
our counties and the landowners is huge. As a small agricultural community, it is important that we 
continue to grow and prosper. The wind projects are one way for us to add long-term revenue and jobs 
to help stabilize our rural economy. We also have faith that Engie will treat our counties and the 
landowners, such as us, with respect and professionalism as they proceed with construction and 
operation of the project. 

Please accept this letter as our support of the Triple H Wind Project in Hyde and Hughes Counties. 

Sincerely, 

Clifford Volek 
Charles Volek 
Keith & Janice Volek 

Keith Volek 
 

Highmore SD 57345 




